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appointment of the Board of Governors and the Board of Manage­
ment tor the ensuing year.

The meeting was closed with the benediction.
The visitors were then invited to partake of a lunch provided by 

the Superintendent.

I
ANNUAL REPORT 1890.

The Board of Management of the Industrial School Association, 
in presenting their Fourth Annual Report have, in the first place, 
to thank God, the Author and Giver of all good things for the 
blessings showered upon the work during the past year.

Three years ago at this time we reported that we had 33 boys 
under our charge. Now we have to report that our numbers ha\ e 
grown to 146 boys, and that 40 boys have gone out from the 
school to work and to homes, nearly every one of whom is doing 
well and greatly benetitted by his stay in the school.

The success that has attended the Boys’ School and the pressing 
need for a similar school for girls, have induced your Board to 
widen the scope of the work. Arrangements have accordingly 
been made for the early inception of a Girls Industrial School. 
Fifty ladies have been added to the Board of Governors of the 
Association. The Board of Management nas been enlarged b> 
the addition of ten ladies. The Mayor of Toronto, the City Trea- 

the Chairman of the Executive Committee of the Council,
<,

surer,
and the Chairman of the School Management Committee, have 
been made ex-officio members, and the City Council may elect

heretofore. The ladies ofthree representatives instead of two 
the Board have been constituted a Committee to direct the affairs 
of the Girls’ School, and a sub-Committee of the gentlemen has 
been appointed to direct the Boys’ School. Each Committee is re­
quired to report the action taken to the Board of Management for

as


